
WAC 504-35-026  Facility rental/use fees.  (1) The university as-
sesses fees based upon the actual cost, direct and indirect, of using 
a university facility. Fees for the short-term use of most facilities 
are set forth on a schedule available in the office of business and 
finance at the Pullman campus or by going online to the campus use 
committee web site. The web site can be found by accessing the univer-
sity's web site at: http://www.wsu.edu/. The university reserves the 
right to make changes to fees without prior written notice, except 
that such fee changes do not apply to facility use agreements already 
approved by the university.

(2) In the event that the fee for the use of a particular facili-
ty has not been placed on the schedule, and if the university deter-
mines to allow the use of the facility, the university will assess a 
fee based upon the full cost, direct and indirect, of using the fa-
cility.

(3) Fees for the long-term use of facilities are individually ne-
gotiated between the requestor and the office of business and finance, 
with the fee charged reflecting the full costs of the use, as offset 
by any resulting university benefit.

(4) Student government organizations and registered student or-
ganizations may be allowed to use space in many university facilities 
at no charge or at a reduced rate. The fees charged to student govern-
ment and registered student organizations for facilities are available 
in the university office of business and finance at the Pullman campus 
or by going online to the campus use committee web site. The web site 
can be found by accessing the university's web site at: http://
www.wsu.edu/.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.30.150. WSR 08-24-026, § 504-35-026, 
filed 11/24/08, effective 12/25/08.]
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